Weekly Newsletter - 17/09/21

Dear Parents.

I want to start this newsletter by saying how very proud I am of all of our Year 3 children. They have come into school independently all week and I am super impressed with how sensible they have been. Next week we will be encouraging the Year 2's to start doing the same.

It was the highlight of my week to listen to the children singing in assembly again. This is a sound that we have really missed in the school.

However, things are still far from "normal" and I urge all parents to please keep following the current covid guidelines. Regular hand washing, wearing face masks in public and keeping some social distance wherever you can is still the best way to help keep schools open.

Have a lovely weekend. Make the most of the lovely weather before winter truly sets in.

Best wishes Ms Von



PIM MEETINGS REMINDERS

- PIM (Parent Information Meetings) will be starting in the week of the 20th. At this meeting you will be given information about what your child will be learning throughout this term. It's a great opportunity to meet the adults who work with your child. The meeting will be held virtually and you will receive the invitation to the meeting via parentmail.
- Please add the date for your childs or children's PIM meeting to your calendars.
 - Year 1: Thursday 23 September 12pm
 - Year 2: Tuesday 21st September 12pm
 - Year 3: Wednesday 22nd September 12pm
 - Year 4: Tuesday 21st September 8.30am
 - Year 5: Wednesday 22 September 8.30am
 - Year 6: Thursday 23 September 8.30am.



Rainbow Club Update:

This week we have started up the Rainbow Club to target specific children who we have identified would benefit from some extra support. This provision does not operate on a Friday but the Fit 4 Sport Club operates from 2pm. I am hoping to extend this provision to Year 1 and Reception soon. We are just waiting for the pipework in these classes to be completed. The club is reviewed each half term to make sure we target all children in closing any gaps in their learning.

Year 4.5 and 6 Bagel Station

We are delighted to offer our year 4,5 and 6's the option of a grab and go bagel.

The small red gate will be opened at 7:35 every morning. The station will only be available until 8am.

Children who want a bagel need to line up along the wall and once the gates are open, they can enter the playground.

They will then be able to have a bagel, which they will eat underneath the sheltered area.

Once they have eaten the bagel, they will remain in this area until the rest of the school gates are open then go up to class as normal.

This is available to ANY child in year 4,5 and 6.

If successful, we will look to open it up to all other year groups.

The station will be available from **Monday 20th September**.